SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST
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Communion kits are available at the
Visitor’s Center.
Please pick up enough for
you and your family as

you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the
Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
AUGUST 6, 2023

WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Travis Birdwell

From Ever)/ Storm)/ Wind - # 104
Sun of My Soul - H# 806
There Is a Habitation - # 8§60

PRAYER - Andy Ramsey

SCRIPTURE READING
I[saiah 55:1-5

By Christ Redeemed - # 366

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Bobby Davis
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

This World Is Not My Home - H# 957
MESSAGE - David Chenault

There is a Fountain- # 374
Hold to God's Unchanging Hand - H#H o613

CLOSING PRAYER - Tommy Goode

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723




[ SOUTHMAINPRAYS J

WILLIAM BROWN is waiting for a surgery date pending
test results.

MIKE DYER, brother-in-law of Becky Dyer, underwent
cancer surgery Monday, July 31st, in Dallas.

STEVE DYER has been diagnosed with cancer of the
thyroid is waiting for a surgery date.

BARBIE GLASGOW'’S test results were positive for
cancer. She is to have an MRI before meeting with her
surgeon and oncologist.

BOB PAYNE is recuperating at home following surgery
on Thursday.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, Linda Belle-Isle,
DJ Birdwell, Pat Brack, Don Brooks, Keith Brown, Kathy Buckner, Christy
Burkhalter, June Chenault, Tony Clark, Lisa Corbell, Eleanor Cox, Layton
Cummings, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe & Kathy Davis, Michael Dorsey,
Roy Dorsey, Jeffrey Doss, Randy Fletcher, Blake Foster, Tami Hale,
Harvey Hand, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Bob Kessler, Glenn Kleeburg,
Lynnette Lindsey, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Cody Orms, Jennifer Payne,
Bette Pilkinton, Rusty Ressler, Mia Seely, Bill Sherrill, Chris Stewart,
Bailey Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda Warner

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Regina Sugg
U SN0 J
ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:...................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith
Ken Sabella Dodd Vinson

L SOUTH MAIN SHARES ]

Elisabeth Sabella,
Landon Harris!!!

Happy Aiveysiny

Bryant & Melissa Whitaker!!!

[ ANNOUNCEMENTS ]

1ST SUNDAY KIDS PRAISE

All children between the ages of 3 years old through 3
grade will be dismissed after Communion to go to Rooms 9
-10 where they will travel as a group to the MPB for Kid's
Praise. Children will return to Rooms 9-10 where they can
be picked up immediately following worship.

GREETERS MINISTRY

If you are interested in being a greeter, meeting and
greeting people as they arrive at the building and helping to
provide a a warm welcome to South Main, please contact
Janelle Roberts or Renee Hampton.

PATHSTONES COUNSELING CENTER

Sometimes professional assistance can provide aid
where friends and family cannot. Pathstones has licensed
mental health professionals from churches across the
Greater Longview area who volunteer their time and skills
as a service to God and to the community.

Because South Main is a monthly supporter of Path-
stones, the first 4 visits for any of our members are
free. If you would like to set up a visit with them or would
like more information, call Pathstones at 903-248-2480.
You can also visit their website at www.pathstones.org.

THANK YOU

Dear South Main Ladies and Bobby,

Thank you for preparing and serving lunch for us after
Dad’s service. It was so nice to have a quiet place to go
and eat with family. Mama and Daddy helped so many
times through the years so it’'s nice to know you all are con-
tinuing to do God’s work.

Love,
Dione and Liz


mailto:tennesseeroadwarrior@yahoo.com

